
 

Staffing 

Mrs Roberts – Caterpillars Nursery Teacher 

Mrs Johnson – Ladybirds Nursery Teacher 

Mrs Nugent – Nursery Teaching Assistant 

Mrs Mellor – Reception Teacher 

Miss Wild – Reception Teaching Assistant 

Mr Attwood – Reception Teacher 

Miss Scott – Reception Cover Supervisor  

Mrs Hadfield - EYFS Department Lead and Reception Teacher  

Ms Bucknor – Reception Cover Supervisor  

 

Reading 

In Reception, children are sent home reading books every week. They are also sent key words home 

on footprints. These are updated as required. Please ensure your child’s blue reading folder is in their 

school bag every day. 

 

Library 

Nursery children have the opportunity to take a school library book home from the class box. They 

will need to bring in their folder every Wednesday so they can choose a new book to take home. 

 

The Reception children visit our school library every week. Please bring your child’s yellow library 

folder in on their day so they can choose a new book to explore at home. 

Mr Attwood’s Class – Tuesday 

Mrs Mellor’s Class - Thursday 

Mrs Hadfield’s Class – Friday 

 

 

 

 

 



PE 

Children in Reception have indoor and outdoor PE sessions. They need their PE kits in school every 

day and they should consist of a white t-shirt and navy shorts for indoor PE. You may wish to add 

jogging bottoms, a jumper and trainers for when they do outdoor PE. You will be alerted on the half 

termly newsletter to when your child will be partaking in outdoor PE. 

 

Communication 

Every half term there is a Nursery and Reception newsletter that you will receive to outline 

important information. You can also visit our ‘Next Week’s Learning’ tab on the website to see what 

Reception will be learning about each week.  

If you have an issue that you would like to discuss with your class teacher, please arrange a suitable 

time after school where this can take place. 


